



1st December 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,

FOPS have been reorganising our store cupboard and as a result we have a quantity of surplus **toys, books and accessories** that we will make available to parents and children to buy in the dining room from 3pm onwards on Friday 10th December. With the exception of the Disney items listed below, nothing will cost more than 50p, so children can bring their pocket money if they'd like to treat themselves!

The **uniform reuse shop** will also be there, so take the opportunity to replace lost or damaged items of clothing or invest in the next size up, all at bargain prices.

FOPS have received a donation of some **Disney merchandise** to help with our fundraising. This will be available on the day, while stocks last, but as some of you may wish to purchase for Christmas presents we have made a form to enable you to pre-order and collect from the school office (cash on collection please) without small people seeing them! If you would like to order anything, please fill in the form and submit it by the end of the day tomorrow, Saturday 4th December, then we will contact you early next week to arrange collection. Orders will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, while stocks last.

Order here:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVSNDfQr0w0xf6k2NkNNaY7aMHuBP1WVwvXBBSM8gJwQiHFw/viewform?usp=sf_link

Please wear a face covering while you're at the sale to protect yourself and other members of our school community. Many thanks for your ongoing support and we look forward to seeing you on the 10th December!

The FOPS Team.